

Sunshine Disposal & Recycling

May 16, 2011

Mr. Dave W. Danner **Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission** P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 47250

Dear Secretary:

Enclosed please find proposed revisions to Tariff 2 for Torre Refuse & Recycling d/b/a Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-260). This filing is due to an increase of pass-through disposal fees at the Graham Road Landfill. We request the revisions to become effective July 1, 2011. This is a pass-through only submittal under WAC 480-07-505(3)(b).

The following are enclosed. Tariff 2 Check Sheet Item 230 - Disposal Fees Rate Increase Notice

In accordance with WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii) customers will be notified on the next regular billing.

If any additional information is required, please contact me at (509) 924-5678 x211 or at kristak@sunshinedisposal.com.

Sincerely,

Krista Kumor Senior Accountant